Great Barrington Zoning Board of Appeals

Minutes April 25, 2016

Attending the meeting at the Great Barrington Fire Station were Chairman Ron Majdalany,
Carolyn Ivory, Madonna Meagher, Michael Wise and alternate John Katz.

The chairman at 7:30 p.m. resumed the continued public hearing on the 100 Bridge Street
Comprehensive Permit Application submitted by Community Development Corporation of
South Berkshire. Tim Geller, CDC executive director, asked for a continuance. He said he is still

working to obtain a properly worded site eligibility letter from the state.

The board on a motion by Ms. Ivory, seconded by Ms. Meagher, voted unanimously to continue
the hearing to Thursday, June 9, 2016, at 7:30 p.m. at the Great Barrington Fire Station on State

Road.

On a motion by Mr. Wise, seconded by Ms. Meagher, the board voted to approve the minutes of
the March 22, 2016, meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 7:33 p.m.

Respectfully submitted
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Bernard A. Drew



